
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 TO: Cape Elizabeth Planning Board 
 FROM: Maureen O’Meara, Town Planner 
 DATE: October 2, 2012 
 SUBJECT: Subdivision Ordinance Overhaul 
 
Attached are further revisions to the Subdivision Ordinance. At the last 
workshop, the Planning Board reviewed the Minor Subdivision Procedures and 
most of the review standards (Sec. 16-3-1). For this meeting, I suggest you finish 
review of the standards, and review the Major Subdivision procedures (Sec. 16-2-
4). 


